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Jan 17: No School 

Feb 3: PTO General Meeting @ MPE 

(6:30pm) 

 

Welcome & Introduction 

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a good break! 

We’re excited to be back and supporting the staff and 

students for the last part of the school year.  

This spring PTO will be supporting a book fair in March, 

HANDS at Lincoln Trail, and several other events at both 

schools. BOOK FAIR CHAIRS NEEDED 

PTO is looking for volunteers to be Book 

Fair Chair this spring at both MPE and LT. 

The book fairs will occur during the week 

of March 7th. If you would be interested in 

helping, please email us at 

msptoboard@gmail.com. 

 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

Information 

DAWG WALK PRIZES   

Lincoln Trail and Kindergarten students should now have 

received all of their Dawg Walk prizes. Some 1st and 2nd 

grade students may still be missing their bulldog keychains. 

The company has assured us we will receive them this 

month. We will get them to the students as soon as 

possible once we receive them. 
 

THANK YOU!  

Thanks to everyone who donated supplies for the 

coffee/tea/hot chocolate bar for the staff at both Middletown 

Prairie and Lincoln Trail in December. A special thanks to 

Whisk Coffee and Wine Bar for donating coffee for the 

staff. 
 

ORNAMENT FUNDRAISER UPDATE  

This Week with Pamela raised $485 for the staff at MPE 

and LT with the ornament fundraiser this December. Thank 

you to all who purchased! 

 

 

 

 

or 

MPE READING INCENTIVE 

MPE Reading Incentive - MPE 

students are reading lots of 

books and filling up checkboxes 

on Barkley’s bones.   

Watch our Facebook page for 

opportunities to help us count 

and hang up the bones at the 

school as the students earn fun 

days for all their reading. 

 

Email: msptoboard@gmail.com 

  Website: https://m-spto.org 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/mahometpto 

 

COMMUNICATION 

Dates to Remember! 
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